

Agenda – FNQROC Planners Meeting – No.70

Meeting Details

Meeting No	70	
Meeting Name	FNQROC Planners Meeting	
Date	8 September 2023	
Time	10.00am – 2.00pm	
Venue	Committee Room, Level 3, Cairns Regional Council / Teams	
Meeting Contacts	Paula Power – 0438 782 459	

Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device

[Click here to join the meeting](#)

Meeting ID: 458 406 423 535

Passcode: iPndVD

[Download Teams](#) | [Join on the web](#)

[Learn More](#) | [Meeting options](#)

1.	Welcome & Roundtable Introductions	Anthony Archie FNQROC																																
2.	Conflict of Interests																																	
3.	Actions Arising from minutes No.69 on Friday 4 August 2023																																	
4.	<table border="1"> <thead> <tr> <th data-bbox="300 423 512 495">Minute Number</th> <th data-bbox="512 423 874 495">Action</th> <th data-bbox="874 423 1161 495">Responsible Person</th> <th data-bbox="1161 423 1449 495">Status</th> </tr> </thead> <tbody> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 495 512 819">69.1</td> <td data-bbox="512 495 874 819">Can the councils send through details of areas that need further work from the workshop. To be forwarded to K Reason kelly@upnorthgroup.com by Wednesday 09 August 2023.</td> <td data-bbox="874 495 1161 819">K Reaston All Councils</td> <td data-bbox="1161 495 1449 819">Complete</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 819 512 891">69.2</td> <td data-bbox="512 819 874 891">Workshops – K Reaston to provide key Users.</td> <td data-bbox="874 819 1161 891">K Reaston</td> <td data-bbox="1161 819 1449 891">Complete</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 891 512 1144">69.3</td> <td data-bbox="512 891 874 1144">Blacklash will be providing consultation – DSDILGP to confirm when that consultation will be and advise the Planners Group.</td> <td data-bbox="874 891 1161 1144">DSDILGP</td> <td data-bbox="1161 891 1449 1144"></td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 1144 512 1285">69.4</td> <td data-bbox="512 1144 874 1285">DSDILGP and K Reaston to look into having onsite only workshops rather than online.</td> <td data-bbox="874 1144 1161 1285">K Reaston DSDILGP</td> <td data-bbox="1161 1144 1449 1285">Complete</td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 1285 512 1429">69.5</td> <td data-bbox="512 1285 874 1429">Natural Hazards - SPP information to be provided by DSDILGP.</td> <td data-bbox="874 1285 1161 1429">DSDILGP</td> <td data-bbox="1161 1285 1449 1429"></td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 1429 512 1682">69.6</td> <td data-bbox="512 1429 874 1682">DSDILGP and K Reaston to send out the screen details on the SEQ Regional Plan (Shaping SEQ 2023) and also provide to M Anselmo and T Sydes from FNQROC.</td> <td data-bbox="874 1429 1161 1682">K Reaston DSDILGP</td> <td data-bbox="1161 1429 1449 1682"></td> </tr> <tr> <td data-bbox="300 1682 512 2033">69.7</td> <td data-bbox="512 1682 874 2033">Council's to provide details of areas of concerns with the changes to the Planning Regulations SOP. B Nancarrow can look into this and provide feedback or organise a session to discuss with a group.</td> <td data-bbox="874 1682 1161 2033">B Nancarrow DSDILGP</td> <td data-bbox="1161 1682 1449 2033"></td> </tr> </tbody> </table>		Minute Number	Action	Responsible Person	Status	69.1	Can the councils send through details of areas that need further work from the workshop. To be forwarded to K Reason kelly@upnorthgroup.com by Wednesday 09 August 2023.	K Reaston All Councils	Complete	69.2	Workshops – K Reaston to provide key Users.	K Reaston	Complete	69.3	Blacklash will be providing consultation – DSDILGP to confirm when that consultation will be and advise the Planners Group.	DSDILGP		69.4	DSDILGP and K Reaston to look into having onsite only workshops rather than online.	K Reaston DSDILGP	Complete	69.5	Natural Hazards - SPP information to be provided by DSDILGP.	DSDILGP		69.6	DSDILGP and K Reaston to send out the screen details on the SEQ Regional Plan (Shaping SEQ 2023) and also provide to M Anselmo and T Sydes from FNQROC.	K Reaston DSDILGP		69.7	Council's to provide details of areas of concerns with the changes to the Planning Regulations SOP. B Nancarrow can look into this and provide feedback or organise a session to discuss with a group.	B Nancarrow DSDILGP	
Minute Number	Action	Responsible Person	Status																															
69.1	Can the councils send through details of areas that need further work from the workshop. To be forwarded to K Reason kelly@upnorthgroup.com by Wednesday 09 August 2023.	K Reaston All Councils	Complete																															
69.2	Workshops – K Reaston to provide key Users.	K Reaston	Complete																															
69.3	Blacklash will be providing consultation – DSDILGP to confirm when that consultation will be and advise the Planners Group.	DSDILGP																																
69.4	DSDILGP and K Reaston to look into having onsite only workshops rather than online.	K Reaston DSDILGP	Complete																															
69.5	Natural Hazards - SPP information to be provided by DSDILGP.	DSDILGP																																
69.6	DSDILGP and K Reaston to send out the screen details on the SEQ Regional Plan (Shaping SEQ 2023) and also provide to M Anselmo and T Sydes from FNQROC.	K Reaston DSDILGP																																
69.7	Council's to provide details of areas of concerns with the changes to the Planning Regulations SOP. B Nancarrow can look into this and provide feedback or organise a session to discuss with a group.	B Nancarrow DSDILGP																																

5.	Workshop Session <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Preliminary findings from the Gaps Analysis - DSDILGP• What worked and what didn't work - DSDILGP	
6.	General Business	
7.	Next meeting Friday 15 September 2023, Committee Room, Cairns Regional Council	